of the Philippines
F‘ENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila
May 15, 2017
MEMORANDUM [
FOR :  MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

This refers to the herein letter dated 30 March 2017 of Regional Director Melvin B.
Navarro of National Capital Region (NCR) endorsing the request of District Engineer
Roseller A. Tolentino, Quezon City 1%t District Engineering Office for the Modification of
hereunder stated project based on FY 2017 General Appropriation Act (GAA).

Project Description
As per GAA As Modified

Physical Target / Cost

| Original | Modified

UACS # 292003020401929

MFO 2 — Flood Management MFO 2 — Flood Management 1,100 648
Services - Construction/ Services - Construction/ m? Im
I\S/Iaintenance (C)lf Flood Mitigation | Maintenance gf Flood Mitigation

tructures and Drainage Structures and Drainage Systems : , ;
|%ystems - Construction of Slope | : Rehabilitatiog of Flood Conftrol Unit Cost (P'000) HhE ot

rotection Structure - Structures and Tributaries O
Construction of Slope Brgy. Batasan Hills Phase III, P27.r\2133T/ 946,"2“96T/

Protection Marikina River, Phase Quezon City

IV, Brgy. Batasan Hills, Quezon (Rehabilitation of Flood Control
City Structures and Tributaries)
(Construction of Slope

Protection)

Estimated Cost
(P'000)

Allocation Cost
(P'000)

£30,000 P30,000

Reas/gﬁ: /s for Modification

o / Change of project description was made in order to continue the previously started projects to prevent
/soil erosion and overflowing of creek to adjacent private property due to heavy rain down pour.

o ! These tributaries of Brgy. Batasan Hills, Q.C. drain out to Marikina River. Rehabilitation of the concerned
tributaries will improve flood control in the nearby areas.

Finding the herein request for modification in order, it is respectfully recommended to the
Secretary for his consideration and approval.

%

deESe o

4ty for Regional Operations in Luzon

APPROVED / DISAPPROVED :

Secretary

2.4 aap/AVS/ERP/RSM

Note : Copies of the approved project modification requ sts will be forwarded to the office of Undersecretary

Maria Catalina E. Cabral.
Department of Public Works and Highways
ce of the Secretary
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